
 
 

 

Bulletin 20 for Parents/Guardians  

21 January 2021 

 
Dear Parents / Guardians; 

I hope this finds you and your families well, 

A short Bulletin with some brief reminders. 

• The expectation is that ALL students should be engaging with school online. If this is not 
possible please make contact ASAP. 

• Students and Teachers are following the normal timetable. Engagement has been very high 
and feedback from teachers is very positive. 

• There will be a 6th year assembly online on Monday at 12pm and an assembly for 3rd years 
at 12.30pm on Monday. We will update students on Mock Exams and Subject Choice. Ms 
Edwards will send the link for these to students’ emails. 

• Information re: Subject Choice will follow in a couple of weeks, there will be a series of talks 
for students and an information evening for parents. 

• The phonelines in the office are covered from 9am to 1pm daily. 

 

Best wishes, 

Rachel O’ Connor, 

Principal. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


